
    
 

 

New York, 18 April 2023  

 

Invitation to Member States to informal consultations on the  

Report of the High-Level Advisory Board (HLAB) 

on April 27 3-6pm (ECOSOC Chamber) and April 28 10am-1pm (Trusteeship Council) 

 

Excellency,  

We would like to thank delegations for their constructive engagement in the Summit of the 

Future preparatory process to date. 

In Our Common Agenda, the Secretary-General issued an ambitious call to improve international 

cooperation through effective multilateralism. He announced the formation of a High-Level 

Advisory Board (HLAB) in April 2022, tasked with developing an independent report in support of 

this objective. The HLAB’s report, A Breakthrough for People and Planet, was published earlier 

today and reflects substantive research into effective multilateralism and the provision of global 

public goods. It includes a range of concrete recommendations for Member States’ consideration 

ahead of the SDG Summit in 2023 and the Summit of the Future in 2024. 

Following our good practice to exchange with civil society and stakeholders on the same day (see 

https://highleveladvisoryboard.org/breakthrough


    
 

Member States may wish to consider the following questions to guide their interventions: 

 

1. Which recommendations would Member States wish to see 
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